
Dear Mr. Graham Perrett MP 
I would like to confirm my concerns re the excessive Insurance costs for our apartment a  in 
Port Douglas.  We also have a  home in  Port Douglas.   I refer to  email to 
you dated January 11, 2012. 
These increases seem over the top.  Property Insurance in Victoria has increased slightly as per 
usual.  Victoria too has endured some disasters over the last few years but the insurance premiums 
have not increased no where as  much as the  apartment. 
 
I appreciate you giving this matter some thought and positive action for the many property holders in 
Port Douglas. 
Thanking you, 
Di Larkman 
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